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Columbus Partner Addresses Opioid Abuse in the Workplace
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The opioid crisis has led to significant challenges for Americans, and employers are not immune.

Some have noted the crisis as being one of the greatest challenges currently facing the country. In

an article written for Industrial Safety & Hygiene Magazine, Columbus partner Robert Robenalt

shares practical steps to address the issues presented by opioid use in the workforce, including

reconsidering zero-tolerance drug testing policies.

To read the full article, visit Industrial Safety & Hygiene Magazine.
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